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Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: <dporter@mcn.org>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
" Date: 3/25/2010 3:25 PM

Subject: Comment Letters AB2121

Dear Water Board Members:

| wish fo address my grave concern re the inequity of the proposed
State Water Resources Control Board's Policy AB 2121, especially as it :
applies to the Gualala River.

The Policy assumes one size fits all and presents no science IE @ E ﬂ M E
applicable to the Gualala River watershed nor to pumping from aquifer
within this watershed. It would seem reasonabie to employ similar
science to those found on the South Fork of the Gualala River. The MAR 2 5 2010
proposed Regional Policy was not validated for the Gualala River, but
instead for inland conditions which are far different from ours.

The Sea Ranch has an excellent water conservation record with very . SWRCB EXECUTIVE
low gallons per capita per day; furthermore, the Policy criteria focused
on fish and instream flow with no regard for pecple.

Please do all you can to preserve our water supply so that we do
not become a Ghost Town unable to sustain a tax base of considerable
magnitude.

Respectfully,

Dorothy J. Porter

P.O.Box 126

The Sea Ranch, CA
95497




